Cur Case Number: ABP-309770-21 =
Y Reference: Coole Wind Farm Limited
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Alan Clancy

MKO

Planning & Environmental Constultants
Tuam Road

Galway

Co. Galway

H91 Vwe4

Date: 27 September 2022

Re: Proposed development of up to 15 wind turbines with a tip height of up to 175 metres and laying of
approximately 26km of underground electricity cabling to facilitate the connection to the national
grid, and all associated site development works
Townlands of Camagh, Carlanstown, Coole, Clonrobert, Clonsura, Doon, Monktown, Muilagh,
Newcastle and other townlands, Co. Westmeath

Dear Sir,

An Bord Pleanala acknowledges receipt of your letter dated 23rd of September 2022, seeking a time
extension for receipt of further information in relation to the above-mentioned proposed development.

The Board has approved your time extension request. Please note, the further information must now be
received by the Board no later than 5:30pm on Tuesday 1st November 2022.

If you have any queries in relation to this matter, please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.

Yours faithfully,

pislsapeld

Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01 -8737247

Teil Tel (01) 858 8100

Glao Aitiril LoCali 1890 275 175

Facs Fax (01) 872 2684 64 Sraid Maoilbhride 64 Marlborough Street
Léithredn Gréasdin ~ Website www.pleanala.ie Baile Atha Cliath 1 Dublin 1

Riomhphost Email bord@pleanala.ie DO1 vgo2 DO1 voo2
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Niamh Thomton,

An Bord Pleanala,

64 Mariborough Street, Our Ref: 200445-g
Dublin 1, Your Ref: ABP-309770-
D01 V02, 21
23rd September 2022

Re: Proposed development of up to 15 wind turbines with a tip height of up to 175 metres and
Iaying of approximately 26km of underground electricity cabling to facilitate the connection to
the national grid, and all associated site development works.

Townlands of Camagh, Carlanstown, Coole, Clonrobert, Clonsura, Doon, Monktown, Mullagh,
Newcastle and other townlands, Co. Westmeath.

Dear Ms. Thornton,

I refer to the above-mentioned proposed development which is before the Board for consideration
under Reference No. ABP-309770-2]1 and is currently subject to a further information request. The
Board initially sought a response to the FI request by the 21st of July 2022 and subsequenily granted an
extension of time for response to this FI Request for an additional 3-months, lo the 21st of QOctober
2022, on request from the applicant.

A further extension of time for responding (o the further information request is respectfully sought from
the Board until Tuesday 1% November 2022. Please conlinm the requested extension daie is acceptable.

Should you require further information, please do not hesilate (o get in touch.

Yours sincerely,

(e C@aﬂ%\/

Alan Clancy BA, MPlan,
Project Planner,

MEKQO,

ﬁJQg %:’LO &/, )
26 SEP 2022
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